
Sachem’s Head Association 

Monthly Meeting 

March 15, 20017 

 

Present: 

Bob Davidson 

Peter Dickinson 

Andy Eder 

James Lai 

Joe Weisberg 

 

President Davidson called the meeting to order at 8:20 p.m.  Minutes of the previous meeting 

were accepted on a motion from Dickinson and seconded by Lai.  The President held a 

discussion about the beach attendants. By unanimous vote following a motion by Davidson, 

seconded by Eder, those duties will be done by volunteers.  The tennis professional agreed to 

open and close The Tweed House.  Davidson also reported that the sign at the entrance to 

Indian Rd was deemed legal by the zoning board. 

Dickinson made a budget report, noting that due to the $20,000 breakwater expense, the 

budget needs to be recast.  The board will discuss this at the next meeting. 

The annual property walk for the board will be on Saturday, April 22 beginning at 9:00 a.m. 

Lai discussed fees for kayak rack storage.  Lai made a motion seconded by Eder that the fees to 

store a kayak will be $25.00 for the 2017 season.  The vote was unanimous.  

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 8:35 a.m. on a motion by 

Weisberg and seconded by Lai. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Andrew Eder, Clerk 


